
We have been very busy with lots of educational trips out this week. RL and RD have 

been on their Winter walks to Victoria Park, Year 4  have been to Queen’s Street Mill and 

Year 6 has been to the Burnley Courts! We have also been a part of lots of Sports           

competitions after school which the children have really enjoyed!  

Lates:  

Parents, please make sure that your child arrives to school on time. The gates 

open at 8:40am prompt and close at 8:45am. There have been too many chil-

dren coming in to school at 8:50 / 8:55am and this is too late. Your child misses 

the first 15 minutes of the lesson and causes disruption to the rest of the class.  

Medical appointments:  

Please make sure that medical appointments are made outside of school hours where 

possible. 

Upcoming trips and events:  

Year 2 Legoland  - 2H are going on 3rd Feb and 

2G are going on 5th Feb. This trip is £11.50 on 

Scopay. 

The choir are going to Burnley College again on 

6th Feb. Please pay £5 for this if your child is 

attending.  

Year 5 Tropical world  - 5C are going on  10th 

Feb and 5F are going on 11th Feb. Please make 

a payment of £12.50 for this.  

Year 6 SATS books are available to buy on Sco-

pay. If you would like the SATS revision books 

then please make sure you have paid on Sco-

pay by 31st Jan as the order will be placed on 

this day. 

Are you interested in learning new skills in sailing, 
rowing or paddlesport? Would you like to learn about 
first aid, camping,  cooking and our community? Meet 

new people and have fun?  Burnley, Pendle and          
Rossendale Sea Cadets Junior Division (age 10-12) are 
looking for new cadets. We meet every Monday and 

Friday 6.30-8pm. Please                                                         
contact BurnleySeaCadets59@gmail.com for more           

information or find us on facebook!  

The next school holiday:  

School will close at 3:15pm on Friday 14th 

February for the Spring Half Term. School 

will reopen on Monday 24th Feb. 
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